
  

 

STONINGTON, CONNECTICUT 

INVITATION TO BID 

#2018-002 

MOBIL RADIOS for POLICE VEHICLES 

              Addendum No. 1 – March 27, 2018 

 

  

The Town of Stonington is issuing this Addendum to address questions and inquiries submitted 

by potential proposers.  Please note that the proposal time and date has not changed.   

   

  

Questions:  

  

1. A potential bidder asked if Installation Labor should be included in the bid. 

o No, Installation Labor should not be included in the bid. 


